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Cominican Child Development Center

August 29, 2021
Parents, Guardians and Students,

Due to the ongoing uncertainty and our desire to prevent and slow spread of the COVID-19.
DCDC will suspend the classes of Kindergarten and Pre- kindergarten starting Monday, August
30,2021, in accordance with the executive order by Governor Lou Leon Guerrero.

However, in-person learning at school will continue for our 18 months to 3 years old
learners.

Despite this new arrangement, DCDC team will continue offering quality education to our
learners, as this week, our team will be busy preparing instructional materials to be sent to our
learners at home. For Kindergarten learners, google classroom instruction will be used in place
of face-to-face classes. The school will provide federal laptop to all kindergarten learners. The
laptop distribution will be on Friday, September 3, 2021 from 9am-2pm.

Classes via google classroom will start on Tuesday, September 7, 2021. Please be reminded that
during the google session, your child is required to wear his/her schoo! uniform in order for them
to feel the authenticity of instruction. The classroom teacher will update all the information
needed after your child will receive his/her google account.

We ask that you continue to prioritize safety and remind your child/children of the preventative
measures that we shared and which you can find on the CDC website. We also ask that if you
have been in direct contact with someone known to have contracted the virus, please report the
authorities, and do self-quarantine. If you or your child begin experiencing symptoms (fever,
cough, shortness of breath) please contact your health official and follow their guidance.

Hopefully, this will end soon, but should it continue to pose challenges for us, please know that
we are doing our best to monitor, guide and continue educating our learners.

Thank you,
Sister Eva P. Gamotin, OP
DCDC
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